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Ms. Emma Rita Mihal
3440 Hilltop Drive IN RESPONSE REFER
Parma, OH 44134 TO F01A-82-354

Dear Ms. Mihal:

This is in response to your letter dated July 31, 1982, in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, information and
records on 15 categories of specific information as described in your
letter.

As Mr. Frank W. Karas of my staff discussed with you by telephone on
August 18, 1982, we have exhausted our search for any documents which
might be subject to your second request and we have not located any
pertinent records. You will recall that in response to your original
F0IA request (F0IA-82-310), we did provide you with copies of all
documents we located that were subject to that request.

In order to verify our inability to locate any documents subject to your
latest request, a technical staff member of the NRC telephoned the
Lakewood Hospital Administrator's office on August 18, 1982, and he was
informed that "we don't have any teletherapy units at this time and we
did not have any such units at that time [1956-1957]".
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This completes action on your request. I'

Sincer 1 ,

1. Felton, Director

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration
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